
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                            Friday 5th January 2024 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 

Acorn Park Round Up 

 

Good Afternoon Everyone! 

We've had an absolute blast these last two days. We would like to congratulate all our students 

for settling back in to the school routine brilliantly. Sadly all our lovely Christmas decorations have 

now been taken down, but the cheer is definitely still in the classrooms! 

We would just like to clarify with regard to the wet (and potentially snowy?!) weather that any 

closures or changes to the school day will be posted to Dojo and/or the Norfolk School Closure 

website. If no updates have been posted to those sites then the assumption should be made that 

the school is open. 

Please remember that all students should now have coats, wellies and other winter essentials at 

school or ensure they are brought in daily. Outdoor learning happens through almost all weather! 

We are welcoming several new students and staff to school over the next two weeks and would 

like to wish them all the best in their Acorn Park journey. 

 

Have a lovely weekend all! 
 

 
 

School Office 01953 888656 

 

Web: https://www.acornpark.org.uk/ 
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